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Autumn 2 Week 4 Newsletter

Round up of the week

e The book fair has been very busy this week. I’'m really pleased we were able to do this at
half price and hope it may have helped with some gift ideas as we run up to Christmas.
A group of dedicated parents came in and provided Christmas Craft Workshop for
children three days this week. The children have really enjoyed it and been really well
behaved. We hope to decorate the hall tonight so that you can see their work next
week. Thank you for your hard work running these workshops ladies.
On Wednesday after school we took a choir of children to sing at Staveley Cricket Club
Christmas Fair. The children performed the best singing that | have ever heard them sing
and we had lots of positive comments from everybody who listened. There were lots of
parents and children there enjoying themselves and it was a really lovely evening.
Bank was open for Year 2 to Year 6 children on Thursday morning with lots of children
learning the value of saving a small amount regularly.
Year 5 went swimming on Thursday afternoon. We are enjoying swimming and children
are making great progress but | do need to have a moan. Some of our boys are too
chatty and not following instructions in the pool which slows the lesson. In the New Year
| will be getting tougher on these children and they will not be able to get in the water
unless they can follow some basic rules about following instructions, listening and
showing respect to the instructors.

Coming up next week
Tuesday afternoon Year 1 and year 2 will be going to Netherthorpe to do some
gymnastics activities.
Wednesday morning Father lan will be coming into school to do a Christmas themed
assembly.
Wednesday is also Christmas Dinner Day. Please feel free to send children to school in
Christmas jumpers.
Year 5 will be going swimming on Thursday afternoon. Please remind them to bring
their swimming kits. This will be the last swimming session this year. Swimming will
begin again on Thursday 17%" January.
Thursday after school is our Christmas Film Night. This year we are watching Home
Alone, you can never get tired of watching this.
On Friday year 1 will be going to Staveley Church to look at the Community Christmas
Trees, Norbriggs have sent two this year.

Reminders
e The weather is all over the place at the moment, warm one day and cold the next.
However it does seem to be raining most days so can you please make sure the children
bring a coat every day.
Thank you
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